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TRAFFIC	DELAYS	EXPECTED	AS	FUNERAL	
PROCESSION	PASSES	ALONG	VASCO	ROAD	

 
 
 

ALAMEDA	COUNTY	–	A	funeral	procession	for	Hayward	Police	Sgt.	Scott	Lunger	will	proceed	along	

Vasco	 Road	 in	 eastern	 Alameda	 County	 on	 Thursday.	 	 Traffic	 delays	 are	 expected	 when	 the	

procession	 reaches	 the	 Livermore	 area	 about	 12:30	p.m.	 Thursday	 and	proceeds	 from	 Interstate	

580	to	northbound	Vasco	Road.			Motorists	are	encouraged	to	avoid	Vasco	Road	if	possible.	

The	 funeral	 for	 Sgt.	 Lunger	 will	 take	 place	 at	 Oracle	 Arena	 in	 Oakland	 Thursday	 morning.	 	 A	

procession	will	leave	Oakland	about	noon	and	will	travel	eastbound	on	Interstate	580,	exiting	onto	

northbound	Vasco	Road	on	its	way	to	the	Brentwood	Area.	

The	public	 is	being	encouraged	to	show	support	for	Sgt.	Lunger	and	his	 family	by	standing	at	 the	

side	of	Vasco	Road,	between	Northfront	Road	and	Dalton	Road,	as	 the	 funeral	procession	passes.		

This	public	show	of	support	could	further	delay	traffic	in	the	area.	
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